
Belnap Family Organization Minutes 
August 9, 2014 
Meeting of Officers and Representatives immediately following the 2014 reunion 
 
Present:  Audrey Hobson, Brent Belnap, Diana Schultz, Jim Marriott, Pat Johnson, Ben Reeves 
 
We discussed the reunion and were pleased with the large attendance (about 200) and felt it was a 
successful meeting.  The meal was delicious that was prepared by Diana Schultz and her family.  We 
received a fair amount of donations at the registration table.  We sold all the mouse pads, all 26 
Hammon ancestry books, many pins with crest, and about 75 ties at $25.00 each.  We sold many of the 
past Criers. Everyone wanted a 2014 Crier, but we did not have any this year.  Brent will contact Don 
Hammon to see what happened.   
 
Total receipts  $1921.75 to be deposited.  Our only expense was $644.58 for the cost of the lunch.   
 
Brent gave Pat the BFO checkbook from Wells Fargo and paperwork to add Pat’s name to the account. 
 
Nominations for new officers and representatives: 
 
Martha Jane family: Claude Stoker will replace Ben Reeves 
Claude Stoker 
8236 South 3580 West 
West Jordan UT  84088 
801 898-3971 
cbstoker@comcast.net 
 
Diana Schultz was nominated to be President. 
Jim Marriott was nominated to be  Vice President. 
Brent Belnap was nominated to be Historian. 
Pat Johnson will remain as Secretary/Treasurer. 
 
Suggestions of people to contact for vacant offices:  (all from Hyrum line) 
Susan Erickson Smidt  (Hyrum line) 
Amy Tolman, 70 Sycamore Circle  801 663-1803  jaketolman@gmail.com 
Diane Evans Kimball, 8836 S. 1275 E., Sandy UT  84094  801 565-8254   dianecKimball@comcast.net 
 
Reunion and meeting adjourned. 
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